Callayomi County Water District

21282 Stewart Ste P.O. Box 92 = Middletown, CA 9546
Phone: (707) 987-2180 « Fax: (707) 987-0779 » www.callayomiwater.com

TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
(One vacancy — Reappointment)

Date 10/11/2024

Lake County Board of Supervisors
255 N Forbes Street
Lakeport, CA 95453

Re: Recommendation of Nominee
Dear Members of the County Board of Supervisors:

At a special meeting of the Board of Directors of the Callayomi County
Water District held on 10/11/2024, the Board of Directors voted to
recommend Joseph Franklin Velarde to the Lake County Board of Supervisors
for appointment to a four (4) year term of office that will expire in December,
2028. As a resident and registered voter of Callayomi County Water District,
he is qualified to serve as a Director of this District.

Joseph Franklin Velarde is currently serving as a member of the District
Board of Directors but was unable to file for candidacy by the deadline;
however, he has expressed his desire to continue to serve as a Director of this
District and he will accept the appointment by your Board of Supervisors.

The Callayomi County Water District Board of Directors would like to
thank your Board of Supervisors for consideration in this matter.

oseph Franklin Velarde
Title: Board President or Chairperson



